
 
 
 
 
 
Planning Policy Team,  
Brentwood Borough Council,  
Town Hall, 
Brentwood,  
Essex 
CM15 8AY 
 
17th February, 2015  
 

Dear Planning Policy Team, 

Brentwood Strategic Growth Options Consultation – February 2015 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above consultation document.   

The representations enclosed are made on behalf of Crest Nicholson. Overall, we welcome 

the publication of the Strategic Growth Options Consultation and support the Council’s 

approach to growth by including spatial options and specific sites to be considered as part of 

the Brentwood Local Development Plan.  

Should you wish to discuss any of the above please do not hesitate to contact me using the 

details below. We look forward to hearing from you shortly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ciara Whelehan 
Planning Associate  
AECOM, Buildings and Places  

 


